
Oshkosh  Defense  Receives
$152M Order for JLTVs to U.S.
Military and NATO Allies

U.S. Marines with Battalion Landing Team 3/5, 31st Marine
Expeditionary Unit (MEU), land on the beach in a joint light
tactical  vehicle  (JLTV)  to  begin  a  light  armored
reconnaissance raid reherasal at Camp Schwab, Okinawa, Japan,
June 19, 2021. U.S. MARINE CORPS / Sgt. Daisha R. Ramirez
OSHKOSH,  Wis. —  The  U.S.  Army  Contracting  Command  –
Detroit Arsenal has awarded Oshkosh Defense, a wholly owned
subsidiary of Oshkosh Corp., a $152 million order for Joint
Light Tactical Wheeled Vehicles (JLTV), companion trailers,
and associated kits, the company said in a July 1 release.  

The order includes Oshkosh JLTVs, trailers and kits for the
U.S. Army, U.S. Marine Corps, U.S. Air Force, and U.S. Navy,
as well as NATO allies Lithuania, North Macedonia, Slovenia,
and Romania. 
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Since winning the competitive JLTV contract in 2015, Oshkosh
has built over 12,500 JLTVs, fielded vehicles to over 40 U.S.
and  international  military  installations,  and  received
commitments from eight NATO, Allied, and Coalition partners. 

“We’ve spent over 10 years developing our vehicle, followed by
nearly six years of manufacturing the vehicle in both low rate
and  full  rate  production,”  said  George  Mansfield,  vice
president  and  general  manager  of  Joint  Programs,  Oshkosh
Defense. “We’ve refined the manufacturing process, matured our
robust supply chain, and fulfilled the light tactical vehicle
capability gap in eight additional countries with our proven
platform. No one else can say that. And we have no plans to
stop building the Oshkosh JLTV anytime soon.” 

The  U.S.  Army  recently  increased  Oshkosh’s  option  ceiling
under the current contract from 18,170 to 23,163 vehicles to
support critical missions worldwide. 

“Oshkosh Defense is incredibly pleased with the reception the
JLTV continues to receive around the world,” said John Lazar,
vice president and general manager of International Programs,
Oshkosh Defense. “The JLTV provides unprecedented levels of
off-road mobility, survivability, and hosted firepower on a
light tactical vehicle platform. We had a busy Spring and the
momentum surrounding the platform continues to grow.” 

In  May,  the  North  Macedonia  minister  of  defense,
Radmila Sekerinska, was able to ride in the JLTV for the first
time. Sekerinska later tweeted, “These new American-made light
armored vehicles will become part of the Army facilities.
Today at Krivolak, we were convinced of their exceptional
performance. This is what our Army looks like in #NATO.” 

Later  in  June,  the  Slovenian  deputy  prime  minister  and
minister of defense Matej Tonin, remarked at a JLTV acceptance
ceremony, “Modernization of the Slovenian Army has finally
begun. With the new light armored vehicles Oshkosh 4×4, our



Soldiers will be more successful and safer in tasks at home
and abroad.” 

To date, Oshkosh has received orders or commitments from the
following NATO, Allied, and Coalition partners including the
United  Kingdom,  Belgium,  Montenegro,  Slovenia,  Lithuania,
Brazil, Romania, and North Macedonia. 


